Media Release
March 21, 2016
Page 2 of 2

[image: image1.png]A Florida Accredited EXCELSIOR AGENCY

CITY OF PUNTA EDRDA

| A 1410 Tamiami Trail
7 Punta Gorda, FL 33950
941-639-4111
/ www.puntagordapolice.com




NEWS RELEASE

March 21, 2016
Thomas Lewis Named Police Chief 

of the City of Punta Gorda
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City Manager Howard Kunik announced today that Thomas Lewis is the best choice for the Punta Gorda Police Department to continue to produce positive results in our community, formally naming him as the permanent Police Chief of the City of Punta Gorda. Thomas Lewis has served in this position as the Interim Chief of Police since the retirement of Albert “Butch” Arenal in September of 2015. City Manager Kunik referenced this performance, citing the dedication to community involvement demonstrated by Chief Lewis.  
Chief Lewis stated, “It is an honor to serve this community every day and to be selected to represent the men and women that serve alongside me. We plan to keep the customer-focused philosophies that have fostered great community support and make us one of the safest cities in this state.”      
Chief Thomas Lewis joined the Punta Gorda Police Department in 1998. After three years as a patrol officer, he became a Detective in the Criminal Investigation Section, promoting to Detective Sergeant in 2007. In 2008 he was promoted to Operations Captain, where he has served until moving into the Interim Chief position. 
In 2010, Chief Lewis attended and graduated from the prestigious 243rd Session of the FBI National Academy. In 2012, Chief Lewis was honored by the Southwest Florida Police Chiefs Association as the 2012 Command Officer of the Year. Tom graduated as Class President of the 2013 Leadership Charlotte Class. He serves as an assessor and team leader with the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation as well as a committee member and instructor for the Florida Police Accreditation Coalition. Tom is currently the Treasurer of the Southwest Florida Police Chiefs Association and is an active member of the Florida Police Chiefs Association.
Upon taking the interim position, Chief Lewis appointed successors in positions left vacant by his promotion which will now become permanent as well. Jeffrey Woodard will now assume the permanent title of Operations Captain, and Katie Heck will assume the permanent role of Lieutenant in Community Services.  
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